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REPRESENTATION FORM FROM OTHER PERSONS

This representation is made by an ‘Other Person’ in respect of the premises to be licensed as

detailed below (see note 1 attached):
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I would like to state that we are not against the pub being open during normal opening
hours, we are just concerned about the affect the present application for longer opening
hours and music events will have upon us and other residents of the village on Kingstone.

Public Safety

As stated on the form, vehicles are already parking on the pavement opposite the pub on a
regular basis as the pub has limited parking. On some occasions vehicles have been parked
on the road also, for quite a way down the road. As the road is narrow it causes access
problems for larger vehicles which could be a problem should an ambulance etc. need to get
through. I have enclosed a couple of photographs of recent parking, however, it has been
much worse.

To prevent public nuisance

The premises is in the middle of the village of Kingstone, surrounded by houses, and the
parking problem (as stated above) will only be worse should the pub be open for longer
hours and for music events. This will cause a nuisance for much of the village. Vehicles
leaving the premises have to travel through the village. After 11.00pm this would be a
nuisance for many residents.

It will especially cause a nuisance to me and my husband as our house is less than 2 mtrs
away from the pub

We live next door the pub and we are very close. I have enclosed a photograph of an
aerial photograph taken a few years ago and you can clearly see how close we are. The
extended hours will affect our quality of life, in particular keeping us awake. We sleep in the
bedroom closest to the pub - this is the largest bedroom in the house and neither of the
other two would be suitable as they would be too small for my husband because he is
disabled. There are about seven or eight car parking spaces at the front of the pub and as
customers leave in their cars we can hear them talking and closing their car doors quite
loudly even when our windows are shut. This would be totally unacceptable after 11pm and
up to 1am, and beyond. Customers also use the area just outside the front of the pub as
the smoking area where tables and ash trays are provided. Please look at the photo of the
pub at the top of their facebook page https://www.facebook.com/shrewkingstone/
Obviously if they come out in groups to smoke we can also hear the chatter and laughter
very clearly. This would be much worse in the summer when people stay outside for longer
and we have to have our windows open - they are only yards away. The music would not
be a problem up to 11pm (although parking would be), but after that it would be a nuisance
as it would affect our sleep and quality of life.

I have outlined the problems that we face, but I am sure that many other neighbouring
properties will be affected by this also. I am not sure how many people know about the
extension application as not many have The Echo where the notice was posted. I did not
see it until I was told about it by a friend.
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